
 

 

 
 
August 22, 2022 
 
City of Deadwood  
Finance Office 
Attn: Jessica McKeown 
 
 
Dear Ms. McKeown: 
 
On behalf of Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corporation (DLEDC), I would like 
to request $24,000 be released as the second half of the 2022 budgeted financial 
support to DLEDC. 
 
The funding received in 2022 has been directly supporting workforce housing in 
Deadwood, supporting new and existing businesses in Deadwood, and promoting 
employment in Deadwood. The Deadwood Ridge Apartments, which broke ground in 
July, is a shining example of new workforce housing that DLEDC worked hard to bring to 
Deadwood.  
 
Thank you to the City of Deadwood for your continued support of the DLEDC and 
economic development in the region. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Emma Garvin 
 
 
Emma Garvin 
Executive Director 
Deadwood-Lead Economic Development Corp.  
 
 


